
Canyon	View	School	Community	Council	Minutes	
October	18,	2016	

	
Welcome	and	Introductions	
Attendance:	
Roberta	Smith,	Co-Chair	
Jeremy	Johnson,	Co-Chair	
BJ	Weller,	Principal	
Carolee	Mackay,	Employee	Council	Member	
Amber	Tuckett,	Employee	Council	Member	
Rayna	Drago,	Parent	Council	Member		
Jill	Hawkins,	Employee	Council	Member	
Lori	Carter,	Parent	Council	Member	
Jennifer	Welding,	Parent	Council	Member	
Josh	Miller,	Parent	Council	Member	
Tyler	Howe,	Parent	Council	Member	
	
Approval	of	Minutes	/	Follow	Up:	

Motion	by	Amber	and	2nd	by	Jeremy	
Motion	to	be	approved	–	APPROVED	UNANIMOUSLY	

	
Business:	

REVIEW	LAND	TRUST	PROGRESS	and	15-16	FINAL	REPORT-	BJ	passed	out	Final	Report	
for	2015-2016	school	year.		All	final	amounts	were	reported	on	this	form.		Academic	
performance	from	first	of	year	to	end	of	year	reported	also.		The	final	report	will	be	posted	on	
the	website	and	sent	out	to	parents	in	the	newsletter.			

	
REVIEW	NEW	CANYONS	DISTRICT	VISION	AND	MISSION-		Everyone	was	given	a	copy	of	

the	new	Vision,	Mission,	Values,	Tenets	and	Indicators	of	the	Canyons	School	District	to	review.		
Currently	our	district’s	graduation	rate	is	around	80%.	

	
DIGITAL	CITIZENSHIP	REVIEW-		Handout	passed	out	describing	Safe	Technology	and	

Digital	Citizenship.		The	SCC	is	charged	with	discussing	how	to	create	a	safe	technology	
environment	for	our	students.		Filters	are	in	place	to	protect	our	students.		Certain	websites	are	
completely	blocked	and	then	some	are	allowed	at	certain	grade	levels	and	not	others.		
Safesharetv	allows	You	Tube	videos	to	be	shown	without	all	the	additional	videos	or	ads	
popping	up.		Students	are	taught	what	to	do	if	something	inappropriate	pops	up	when	they	are	
using	the	computer-	turn	the	screen	off	and	immediately	tell	a	teacher,	parent	or	adult.		
Jennifer	Davis	is	our	trainer	and	updates	the	staff	on	Internet	safety	monthly.		She	will	also	be	
available	during	Parent	Teacher	Conferences	to	discuss	internet	safety	with	parents.		We	will	



have	a	1-1	ratio	of	technology	for	students	3rd-5th	grade.		IPad	cart	was	purchased	for	1st	and	2nd	
grade	to	share.	

	
IDLE	FREE-		Dr.	Briscoe	(Superintendent)-	Our	district	is	an	idle-free	district.		What	kind	

of	promotion	can	we	do	to	remind	parents	to	be	idle	free?		We	can	publish	in	weekly	email	and	
Rayna	can	publish	in	PTA	newsletter.	

	
OTHER	BUSINESS-	Our	school	is	one	of	the	only	ones	in	the	district	that	doesn’t	have	the	

mascot	incorporated	into	our	logo.		The	graphic	design	department	at	the	district	office	can	
give	us	a	few	options	for	a	Bengal	cub	design.		We	will	pursue	this	option	and	make	further	
decisions	later.	

	
SCC	TRAINING	DATES-	We	have	a	few	more	members	that	still	need	to	attend	training.		

Last	training	is	October	26.	
	
	
ADJOURN:	NEXT	MEETING-	NOVEMBER	15	at	4:30	if	necessary-	email	
will	be	sent	confirming	or	cancelling.	


